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Comments: Please leave the Northwest Forest Plan (NWFP) adopted in 1994 as is! It has stopped much over-
logging which had not been beneficial to the NWFP covered forests. In August 2023 a team of scientists with the
U.S. Geological Survey, the Forest Service and Oregon State University published a report documenting the
benefits to people and the environment from the NWFP. Please read it and reject the DEIS and the
AgDepartment's misguided attempt to modify the NWFP to increase logging in the forests covered. Thank you, a
concerned citizen.



